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To whom it may concern, I am a california resident, and off-road enthusiast / racer. We race & recreate in the primm valley area at
least 4-5 times a year. This area is very important to offroaders, and should ot be closed down. There are plenty of other non-ohv
areas that would be useable for your development. OHV lands are becoming more & more scarce as years go by. When we come
to your area to recreate, we bring at least 20-30 people with our group, and spend hundreds, if not thousands of dollars in your
area, which will be lost if you close this land.


